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FAO Geraldine Haack             Our Ref: GRE001200053 
The Treasury Solicitor 
One Kemble Street 
London  
WC2B 4TS                 24 August 2011 
 
By post and email to geraldine.haack@tsol.gsi.gov.uk  

Dear Ms Haack 

Proposed Judicial Review 

We note your letter of 22 August 2011.  

 

Unfortunately, the points raised in your letter do not address our client’s concerns.  As 

we mentioned in our letter of 16 August, we are bound by statute to submit our claim 

by Friday 26 August 2011.  

 

You state that you are not able to respond this week but have not given us any 

indication of when we can expect a response. 

 

We reserve our right to amend our Grounds and we reserve our position in that regard 

as to costs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Harrison Grant 
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